
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24 January 2024 
 

 

 
 Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As you would be aware, Queensland weather forecasts continue to predict a significant weather event over the 
coming days which may impact our roads and school due to possible flooding. 
 
I would like to assure you that we are monitoring this situation very closely, and are receiving advice from 
Queensland Disaster Management authorities and the Department of Education.  
At this time, no decisions have yet been taken about closing schools for tomorrow (Thursday 25 January), 
however we will be in a position to provide clear advice later today. I will communicate this to you after 4:30 
today.   
 
If you need for your child to remain at home tomorrow due to safety concerns, please feel free to make this 
decision.  
 
There are many excellent resources available on the Queensland Government Get Ready Queensland website, 
that serve as a checklist for our homes, travel arrangements and our personal safety. 
I encourage you to stay up-to-date with the latest alerts, heed the warnings and follow instructions from 
emergency services. 
 
Please take care of yourself, your family and your community, and be safe.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 
Murray James  
Principal 

 
 

https://app4.vision6.com.au/ch/684/2w3rqpk/2488073/XPzPSy0fFGKpaJq854XtI8yObKmEfxsFzluUBspW.html

